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Dear Monika, 

I am very pleased to inform you that the ECPGR Executive Committee (ExCo), during its 
recent meeting on 14 December 2020, approved for funding the proposal “Collaborative 
action for updating the documenting about berry genetic resources in Europe 
(EUROPE.BERRIES)”. 

The Secretariat will contact you as soon as appropriate, regarding Letters of Agreement to 
be prepared with the partners. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the ECPGR Secretariat should you need any further 
clarification. 

I wish to take this opportunity to congratulate you and all the partners involved in this 
proposal and look forward to a successful implementation. 

Best wishes,  

 
Marianne Lefort 
Chair of the ECPGR Executive Committee 
 
 
 
 


